
Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 

AUSLEY MCMULLEN 
ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELORS AT LAW 

123 SOUTH CALHOUN STREET 

P.O. BOX 391 (ZIP 32302) 

TALLAHASSEE , FLORIDA 32301 

(850) 224· 9115 FAX 1850) 222·7560 

April 9, 2018 

VIA: ELECTRONIC FILING 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Correction to Petition of Tampa Electric Company for Approval of Revisions to 
Rate Schedule COG-2 for the Standard Offer; Docket No. 20180082-EQ 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

This letter will serve as a correction to the Petition we filed on behalf of Tampa Electric 
Company on April 2, 2018 for approval of revisions to the company's Rate Schedule COG-2 for 
the Standard Offer. Paragraph 4 of the company's Petition erroneously identifies a 220 MW CT 
with an in-service date of January 1, 2023 as Tampa Electric's next avoided unit. That should 
have said a 245 MW CT with an in-service date of January 1, 2023. We would appreciate your 
distributing a copy of this letter to each person to whom you distributed the company's April 2, 
2018 Petition so that it may serve as a correction to Tampa Electric's avoided unit. 

Thank you for your assistance in connection with this matter. 

JDB/pp 

cc: TECO Regulatory Department 
Lisa Grant 

Sincerely, 

Jr~ / 
James D. Beasley 




